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19W-045 
 
Attention: Business Development Managers & Mortgage Brokers May 20, 2019 
 
Please take a moment to read the important information contained in this bulletin. 
 
Included in this Bulletin: Discontinuing LOS Mobile App 

 

On June 1st, the BOLT mobile app will no longer be supported.  The app will not be available for 
new downloads and previously downloaded versions will no longer access loan files.   
 
BOLT and the LOS provider are refocusing their development efforts toward future enhancements, 
including greater mobile flexibility that will provide more useful and robust features. 
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